
  
 
 
 

Tuesday, October 07, 2025 
 
All grade 7 boys volleyball players see Mr Ingelman in Room 163 at 12:04 to get jerseys for today's 
game at Scott Creek. 
 
Are you interested in joining the Ski & Snowboard club for 2026? Come to the MPR today at 12:04 
for a mandatory meeting. 
 
IN INTRAMURAL ACTION TODAY WE'VE GOT DIVISION 3 VS. DIVISION 4, AND DIVISION 13 
VS. DIVISION 14!  WHAT AN ABSOLUTE BATTLE THIS IS ABOUT TO BE! ENCOURAGE YOUR 
TEACHERS TO JOIN YOU IN THE ACTION!!  BIG SHOUT OUT TO MS. QUAN FOR DOMINATING 
HER GAME LAST WEEK! 
 
The volleyball season starts today after school in our gym!.  Come and support our grade 7 girls 
volleyball team as they play their first game of the season against Maillard!  All students are 
welcome to come to the gym and cheer on your Hillcrest Highlanders! 
 
Today is our first Chess club in Mr. Smith’s Portable 123.   It's okay if you don't know how to play! 
We can teach you! See you there all Chess lovers! 
 
All sports leadership council members need to help in the gym either today after school or 
tomorrow after school.  
  
Happy Socktober everyone. This month we are partnering with Tri Cities Community Action team to 
collect hats, gloves, toques, and scarves. Drop off donations to the labelled bin by the Spirit Bear. 
 
Scary Story Contest - The due date to enter is October 19. If you have questions or need help, see 
Ms. Quan for more details 
 
The Hillcrest Hallway Design competition is now officially under-way.  Your design must include the 
name in bold letters, the rest of the design is up to you. Tomorrow Ms. Litz will host any artists 
wanting to ask questions or work on their designs in the Outdoor Ed room.  The deadline is October 
22nd, so good luck to all!   
 
Do you love puzzles, patterns, and challenges? Join the Rubiks cube club in MS.KUBA'S Home Ec  
Room at lunch on Wednesday's. 
 
D&D Club Members: Please attend a meeting on Thursday at 12:04 in Mr. Holbrook's room. We will 
be organizing our first game play groups so we can start rolling dice and meeting monsters! 
 
Are you a leader and interested in being a part of December’s Hillcrest Highlights 
assembly?  There will be a meeting on Friday in the Home Ec room.   
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